FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL. CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

X_4206

Decerber 11, 1924.

SUBJECT: Adjustrents in Capital Stock Holdings of
Member Banks.

Dear Sir:

The Faderal Reserve Poard has approved the
recorrondation of the recent conference of Fedsral
Resarva Agents that adjustrants of capital stock hold-
ings of merbsr banks bz made semi-annually instead of
quartsrly, except in cases where a considerable amount
is involved. Tolun%ary applications to incrsasa or
reduce stock will be handled as at prasent, but the
Fedsral raserve banks ordinarily will only request ad-
Justments of capital stock twice instead of four times
a year.

Very truly yours,

" Je Co No2ll,
Asgistant Secrstarye.
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